
Town of Sumner
Budget Hearing and Special Town Meeting

Tuesday, November 10, 2020

The Public Hearing of the 2021 Budget was convened at 6:40 p.m. on Tuesday, November 10, 
2020 by Town Board Chair Steve Palmquist.  Other Town electors present were Stephanie 
Vincent, Supervisor Steve Becker and Clerk Sandra Tomczak.  The proposed 2021 Budget was 
presented.  There were no comments on the 2021 Budget.   Move to adjourn hearing: Steve 
Becker/Steve Palmequist.  Hearing adjourned at 6:45 p.m.

The Special Town Meeting was called to order by Town Chairman Steven Palmquist immediately 
after the end of the Budget Hearing.  All electors listed as present for the Public Hearing were 
present for the Special Town Meeting.  Verification of proper public notice was given by Clerk.  

Moved by Sandra Tomczak/Steve Becker to adopt the 2020 total Town tax levy to be paid in 
2021 in the amount of  $187,787. Motion carried without negative vote.

Moved by Steve Becker/Steve Palmquist to keep the compensation (for elected town officers) 
same as they have been.  Motion carried without negative vote.

Motion to adjourn by Sandra Tomczak/Steve Becker; adjourned at 6:50 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Sandra Tomczak, Clerk


